

Father The Hoang

Office: (651) 345-4134 Rectory: (651) 448-8541

Email: frthehoang@gmail.com

Brianna Evers: Director of Faith Formation

Hall/Office: (507) 753-2424 Cell: (507)421-5766

Email: briannaeversfaithformation@gmail.com

Bulletin Items / Mass Intentions

Contact: Becky Lukes Cell: (507)990-6657

please leave a message

Email: westalbanybulletin@gmail.com

Please contact Becky to confirm mass intention scheduling as intentions are placed weeks and

months in advance.

St. Patrick/St. Clement Parish

West Albany

419 W Lyon Ave Lake City, MN 55041

June 1st - Ascension of the Lord 7th Sunday of Easter

Deacon David Dose

Cell: (507) 273-1983

MISSION STATEMENT: To use our resources, wisdom, and energy to empower and encourage parish families and surrounding communities so that people see Christ in our works and commitment to make our parishes thrive and grow

and to share our faith with others.

TO 84576

Keep in touch with us!

STPATWA

OR CONNECT WITH US ONLINE AT:



Mass Schedule

St. Patrick - West Albany Sunday - 8:00 a.m.

Confessions - 7:30 a.m.

St. Mary of the Lake - Lake City Saturday - 5:00 p.m.

Sunday - 10:00 a.m.

Confession available before weekday Masses at St Mary's 8:20 - 8:50 am Website: stpatrickswestalbany.org Facebook Page: stpatrickswestalbany

QR code to St Mary / St Patrick's webiste.

You can visit the website and view the calendar on your smartphone by scanning this QR code with your phone's camera.



Pastoral Care of the Sick

Parishioners who are homebound and who wish to receive a pastoral visit should contact Father. Persons who are seriously ill or who are anticipating surgery should make arrangements for the Sacrament of Anointing.

Baptism Preparation

Parents requesting the sacrament of Baptism should call the St. Mary Parish office (651)345-4134

Marriage Preparation

Couples should contact the priest at least six months prior to the proposed wedding date to discuss the marriage preparation program.

New Parishioner Signup

If you are interested in becoming a member or would like more information about our St Patrick's Parish Family, please see Father Hoang at church or contact him at (651)345-4134 or email frthehoang@gmail.com



Parish Support

May 25, 2025

Adult \$ 850

Plate \$ 181

Cemetery Fund \$ 15

Catholic Charities \$ 10

R.C.I.A.

stpatrickswestalbany.flocknote.com

Individuals who wish to learn more about the Catholic Faith are invited to consider our Rite of Christian Initiation of Adults program. You are welcome to contact Dave and Ann Marie Dose at (651) 345-2439.

Prayer Chain

To add a request to the prayer chain please contact Kim Stelling at stelling.kimberly@mayo.edu

Hall Rent

Parish members may rent St Patrick's Community Center. For prices and to reserve the hall, contact Meg Sprick at (651)345-4804.

Sunshine Blessings

Please contact Louann Fieck, (507)259-5824, if you know of any parish member or person in the community that would benefit from a get-well wish, some encouraging words, or even just a simple personal note from the parish.



Bulletin Prayer Requests

If there is anyone you would like us to pray for and put in the bulletin, please call Becky Lukes at (507)990-6657 or send an email to westalbanybulletin@gmail.com

- Please pray for a gentleman who is receiving medical care
- Please pray for women that are moving to make new lives



The Pentecost Novena begins on Ascension Thursday (May 29) and concludes on Pentecost Sunday (June 8. This novena in honor of the Holy Spirit is the oldest of all novenas since it was first made at the direction of Our Lord Himself when He sent His apostles back to Jerusalem to await the coming of the Holy Spirit on the first Pentecost. Addressed to the

Third Person of the Blessed Trinity, it is a powerful plea for the light and strength and love so sorely needed by every Christian.

https://www.ewtn.com/devotionals/pentecost/seven.htm

St Patrick's church building was completed 150 years ago this year. We would like to host an Open House Thank You to all the people who have supported our parish through Pancake Breafasts, Chicken Dinners, Fall Dances, Rummage and Craft Sales, along with those

who have donated to our Silent Auctions and Fall Raffles.

We need help to plan this event - which will be held later this summer. If you are interested, please contact Meg Sprick (651-380-7274) so we can find a time to meet that will work for those interested.

We will be applying for a grant to help with the costs, but need to lock in a date first. Thank you for your consideration.





The CCW group is in need of a new president by the July 15th meeting.

After much thought, consideration, and two and a half years, I have decided to step down as CCD president as of the July 15th meeting. It is time to pass the torch.

Thank you for your support. Blessings, Louann

Thank you to these businesses for the discounts on the flowers that adorn our church grounds and pots

Jenny's Greenhouse

37209 644th St Zumbro Falls

and

Baker's Field and Flowers

57843 Hwy 42 Plainview

When you are shopping with them, please say thanks!

Diocesan updates:

June 10 & 11 St Mary's University, Winona August 24

St Joseph's Family Camp
Ironwood Springs Christian Ranch, Stewartville

A Message from Father Thế

Dear brothers and sisters in Christ,

This weekend we celebrate the Solemnity of the Ascension of our Lord Jesus Christ. It's a beautiful feast with great significance because Jesus needs to ascend to heaven to unlock the gates of heaven for us. We have been waiting for a long time for this so whenever this feast comes, we recall with great attitude that we are able enjoy this special privilege of being saved by Christ.

We are also grateful for the three newly ordained deacon and three newly ordained to our diocese. Please pray for all the young men within our parish to consider this beautiful vocation.

We are also grateful for his Ascension because Christ leaves the gift of the advocate, the Holy Spirit, on the feast of Pentecost. When this feast occurs, it marks the end of the Easter Season. Then we move back into the season of Ordinary Time.

Sincerely, Fr. The Hoang

Mass for Pope Leo XIV

On Tuesday, June 3, Bishop Barron will celebrate a special Mass for Pope Leo XIV at 5:15 pm at the Cathedral of the Sacred Heart in Winona. All are welcome to attend,

Please join Bishop Barron in praying for Pope Leo XIV and his pontificate, that he may lead the Church with wisdom and in holiness of life.

Mass Schedule:

Sunday June 1 – 8:00 a.m. – Janet Leonard & Demetria Oelkers + Sunday June 8 – 8:00 a.m. – Francis Appel +

EUCHARISTIC ADORATION PATRIOTIC ROSARY (1st and 3rd Tuesday), CHAPLET: Tuesday 5:00 – 6:00 p.m. at St. Patrick Church Ministry Schedule:

June 1 – Greeter/Sacristan: Bill & Carmen Diedrich Lector: Carmen Diedrich Eucharistic Ministers: Rosy Krier & Meg Sprick Server: Millie Dohrn Ushers: Jerry Ott & Linkkon Riley Gift Bearers: Dianne Johnson Family

June 8 – Greeter/Sacristan: Ken & Vicky Moyer Lector: Judy Kottschade Eucharistic Ministers: Gary & Jane Timm Server: Henry Sexton Ushers: Leon Sexton & Jim Evers Gift Bearers: Hannah & Noah Erickson Family

June 15 – Greeter/Sacristan: Meg Sprick Lector: Connie Dailey Eucharistic Ministers: Lisa Carlson & Jasmine Sexton Server: Bill Sexton Ushers: Bill & Carmen Diedrich Gift Bearers: Brianna and Caleb Evers

June 22 – Greeter/Sacristan: Jerry & Margie Ott Lector: Jane Timm Eucharistic Ministers: Brianna Evers & Louann Fieck Server: Helen Sexton Ushers: Dwaine Sexton & Ken Moyer Gift Bearers: Bill Diedrich & Rosy Krier

June 29 – Greeter/Sacristan: Darlene Sommerfield Lector: Dianne Johnson Eucharistic Ministers: Jim Evers & Judy Kottschade Server: Cooper Meyer Ushers: Don Sexton & Gary Timm Gift Bearers: Scott & Jasmine Sexton Family